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What have we been learning? 

It’s been another busy week in Jet Class. We finished constructing our model trolleys 

by adding the axels and wheels and the extra parts we needed following our designs 

carefully.  

        

We designed and made biscuits for our Project outcome coffee morning which we 

hope you all enjoyed. We measured out the ingredients using standard units and 

then wrote detailed instruction on how we made the biscuits using imperative verbs. 

                      

We loved sharing out learning with all our adults during our project outcome coffee 

morning, thank you so much for all your generous donations toward resources for 

our immersive environment and our donation to the SS Great Britain. We raised 

£110 which is absolutely amazing! 

Next Week 

 
In maths we will be continuing to develop our 

fraction skills, learning about fractions of amounts 

and set and solving challenges and reasoning. 

 

We will be writing a letter to the SS Great Britain to 

accompany our donation money and letters of 

thanks to the Shanty men for our fantastic 

workshop. 

 

Important information  
 

SATs meeting on Thursday 22nd March @ 9-

930am in Jet Class. 

 

Parents evening - Please make sure you have 

signed up for parents evening.  

 

Wednesday 21st March 

Thursday 22nd March  
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